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Subject: FW: To the joint select committee on end of life choices

From: Mary Rath    
Sent: Friday, 13 October 2017 2:20 PM 
To: Joint Select Committee on End of Life Choices <eolcc@parliament.wa.gov.au>; Mary Rath 

Subject: To the joint select committee on end of life choices 

 
Dear committee 
I am very much in favour of kindness and the ability to have a death without prior terrible suffering that 
lingers and where there is no hope for a healthly life without that intolerable suffering. 
This to me is like a torture camber of no escape so i support dying with dignity 100 %, and finally to waste 
resources to stem suffering inefficiently is an economic, emotional and social waste. 
Peace from 
Mary ann rath 
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